
 

 

 

November 22, 2017 

Via ETFS Filing 

 

 

 

Fairpoint Telecom Group 

1 Davis Farm Road  

Portland, ME 04103 

 

FRN:  0007709991 

Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 20554 

ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

Attn: Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

This letter submitted on behalf of The FairPoint Telephone Companies ("FairPoint") is provided to clarify 

the absence of Special Permission Application Numbers 8 and 9 in ETFS.  

 

On November 20, 2017, Application for Special Permission No. 10 was submitted – inadvertently skipping 

Application Numbers 8 and 9.  

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 

via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas 

 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to Fairpoint Telecom Group 

 

cc: Barbara Galardo, FairPoint 

 

ST/im 


